
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Alley Paving  

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

The Public Works Department has evaluated the alleys and identified 

two alleys in need of repaving.  

Public Works received quotes from Bill’s Blacktop to repave two alleys. 

Alley 1: $5,460 + 60 ton of asphalt estimated at $85.00 per ton is 

$5,100  

Alley 2: $5,235 + 57 ton of asphalt estimated at $85.00 per ton is 

$4,845 

Total cost to repave two alleys is estimated to be $20,640. 

Public Works staff will remove and haul off the old asphalt. Staff will 

then work with Bill’s Blacktop to repave the alley. 

REQUESTED COMMISSION ACTION 

Motion and approval to move forward with Bill’s Blacktop to repave 

two alleys at an estimated cost of $20,640. 














